
Decei:,nber 10, 2008 

Mary Nichols 

(C]lY Of lA IHJA.f81RA HfEilGHlr§ 

1245 No. Hac ienda Road 
La Habra Heights, CA 90631 

(562) 694-6302 

Chair, California Air Resources Board 
1001 I Street 
P.O. Box 2815 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

RE: Scoping Plan: Regional Transportation-Related GHG Reduction Target 

Hearing Date: December 11, 2008 

Dear Chair Nichols: 

The City of La Habra Heights appreciates the California Air Resources Board' s (ARB) work on 
the Proposed Scoping Plan (Scoping Plan). Sustainability is a priority for the City, and we look 
forward to working with the Region and State to reduce greenhouse gas emissions. 

As you consider approval of the Scoping Plan at your meeting on December 11 , 2008, we urge 
you to defer actions related to the Transportation-Related GHG Reduction Target to the SB 375 
process. We appreciate the Scoping Plan's deference to SB 375 and believe that the current 
benchmark of 5 MMT for Transportation-Related GHG Reductions is an appropriate 
placeholder. This number ensures that the State can achieve its overall 2020 goal. 

Thank you for your leadership of this effort. We look forward to working with you to achieve a 
more sustainable, clean energy California. 

Sincerely, 

/~~"~~ 
City Manager 


